DEC i 7 1990

Mr. Jimmy Smith
P.0. Box "09
Gore, Oklahoma 74435

Dear Mr. Smith:

Enclosed, as you requested, are the pictures of the surveys conducted by
Sequoyah Fuels Corporaticn on your property on Friday, November 16, 1990. We
will communicate with you at a later date regarding the levels of contamination
found in your truck.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (817) 860-8121.

Sincerely,
Ortpinal Elgned By

| G. Michae)l Vasquez
i Health Physicist

Enclosure: As stated

{3
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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